Date: 2025-07-26
First Name: Beth
Last Name: Watson
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address:

City: Plano

State: TX

Zipcode:

Phone:

Affirm public info: T agree
Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Senator,

I am writing to you today as a
deeply outraged citizen of Texas. I
am absolutely furious about the
brazen and undemocratic plan to
redraw congressional districts in
the middle of the decade, without
the justification of new census
data.

This is not about fair

representation; it is a blatant

power grab. We are aware that Texas
voters are nearly evenly split
between Republican and Democratic
preferences, yet under the current
maps, Democratic voters are already
severely underrepresented. Your
proposed redistricting scheme,
driven by President Trump's
political agenda, aims to further
dismantle democratic representation
by creating five new Republican-
leaning districts and eliminating
current Democratic seats. This is

an egregious attempt to silence
millions of Texans who vote
Democratic.

The idea that this mid-decade
redistricting is anything other

than a shameless gerrymander is an
insult to the intelligence of every



Texas voter. It undermines the
fundamental principle of "one
person, one vote" and ensures that
the voices of a significant portion
of our state's population are
effectively nullified. This action
demonstrates a profound disrespect
for the democratic process and the
will of the people you are supposed
to represent.

Furthermore, the public hearings
being held on this matter are a
farce. Expecting ordinary citizens
to take time off work, travel, and
wait for hours in extreme heat to
offer input that will clearly be
ignored is an insult. It's a

cynical attempt to claim public
input while proceeding with a
predetermined outcome.

I demand that you oppose this
politically motivated redistricting
plan. It is an affront to fairness,
equity, and the very foundation of
our representative government. Your
responsibility is to all Texans,

not just one political party or one
national figure.

This is not a polite request; it is
a furious demand for fair
representation. Do not ignore the
will of the people. Stop this
attack on our democracy.

Sincerely,
Beth Watson
Plano, Texas





